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Florida Public Service Commission a: ^
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard ^
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket 140189 ~ Petition for approval of transportation service agreement for an
extension in Nassau County with Florida Public Utilities Company, by Peninsula
Pipeline Company, Inc.

Dear Ms. Stauffer:

Enclosed for filing, please find the original and seven copies of Peninsula Pipeline Company's
Responses to Staffs First Data Requests.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions whatsoever regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

Beth Keating
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A.
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601
Tallahassee, FL 32301
(850)521-1706 COM
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